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State of the Neighborhood  
by Nathan Farney, President of the Roseway Neighborhood Association

SPRING 2009

Hope to see you there!

So how are we doing? There have been 
a lot of changes in the neighborhood 
and in the Nation since the last issue of 
the Roseway Reporter. Peggy Sullivan 
led the eʯort to get the beautiful mural 
painted on the corner of NE 72nd and 
Fremont. If you havenôt checked it out 
yet, itôs well worth it. We think itôs the 
best mural in the city. The dedication 
ceremony is coming up on April 18. 
ŨRead more on page 6ũ. 

Come ýnd out what your Neighborhood 
Association has been up to at our next 
General meeting: Tuesday, April 14 
at Grace Lutheran Church, 7610 NE 
Fremont. You are invited! We missed 
many of you at our last meeting, so 
please do come out and ýnd out whatôs 
been happening. Weôll also have speakers 
and opportunities to volunteer.

Have you been looking for an opportunity 
to participate in your community? How 
about encouraging positive, sustainable 
development around that will help 
boost Roseway livability and property 
values? If you have an idea about 
improving Roseway, youôll ýnd plenty 
of support and kindred spirits at the 

meeting. Motivated to contribute but 
looking for an idea? Come out and talk 
to us about how easy it is to do! 
Do you want to …
Å	 Take on the next mural project?
Å	 Get some Neighborhood banners?
•	 Participate in streetcar or transit 

development planning?
•	 Help set up or tear down at 

neighborhood gatherings? (Read 
more on pages 3 and 6ũ

•	 Help with the neighborhood 
cleanup? ŨRead more on page 3ũ

Å	 Host a plant exchange?
•	 Represent Roseway at city planning 

meetings? 
Å	 Build a neighborhood information 

kiosk and bench?
•	 Deliver this newsletter?
Å	 Write for the newsletter? 

See an idea you like? Got a better idea of 
your own? Come out and letôs get it done! 
The only requirements are a positive 
attitude and willingness to give it a try. 

So come out to the next General 
Meeting on April 14. Bring your ideas. 
Letôs make Roseway even better!

Roseway General 
Meetings are held three 
times a year on the sec-

ond Tuesday of April, 
July, and October.

The meetings are held at 
Grace Lutheran Church, 

7610 NE Fremont,
7 p.m.

Join Us!

Storefront Improvement Program Extends up Sandy
The Portland Development Commissionôs Storefront Improvement Program now 
includes commercial properties along Sandy Boulevard between Northeast 57th 
and 82nd avenues. From safe crossings and streetlights to streetcar and main street 
improvements, we are letting our city leaders know that Roseway is ready to be a 
signiýcant part of the future of Portland. For more information, or to apply, go to 
http://www.pdc.us/city_wide/storefront. 
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Spring Cleaning – The Annual Roseway Cleanup by David Drouin

As the east winds howled through the neighborhood 
this winter, the Roseway Neighborhood Association 
Board members were already thinking about 
Springťa time to clean up the yard, the house and 
to plant a garden in anticipation of the sunţýlled 
days ahead. The RNA Board spent some rainy winter 
days planning a perfect opportunity for Roseway 
neighbors to do just that. 

As in years past, CNN ŨCentral Northeast Neighborsũ, 
Metro and the Portland Oʵce of Sustainable 
Development have graciously agreed to help fund 
the 2009 Annual Spring Cleanup. After several years 
of coordinating the Roseway Neighborhood Spring 
Clean-ups, Jane Rosenstein will be partnering with 
RNA Board Member and Cleanup coodinator, David 
Drouin, to ensure the 2009 Annual Spring Cleanup is 
a success. 

Tough ýnancial times present an opportunity to 
reconsider throwing out items that might be creatively 
reused by someone else. As a Master Recycler, Jane will 
focus on the Reuse aspect of the event by heading up 
the óYou Price Itô station. In the past, the volunteers 
have been consistently amazed at some of the treasures 
that are brought to the event. 

The current economic situation has also brought some 
changes to the event. AgriţPlas, Inc.ťlongtime partner 

of the cleanup event—will not be accepting plastics for 
recycling at the cleanup. Please recycle your plastics 
curbside in the new big blue bins. Unfortunately, 
plastic materials brought to the event this year will 
be hauled to the landýll with the other mixed waste 
loads. The cleanup will not be accepting electronic 
waste. If you have electronic waste, please recycle it 
responsibly! Oregon EţCycles will accept tvs, computer 
and monitors for FREE. For more information and to 
ýnd convenient drop oʯ locations near you, visit www.
oregonrecycles.org or call 1-888-532-9253. 

At the closing of the 2008 event, many vehicles still 
lined the street with drivers hoping to drop oʯ a load 
at the cleanup. In an attempt to assist more neighbors 
in their cleanup eʯorts, the 2009 Spring Cleanup 
hours will be extended to 3pm. In order to involve new 
members of the community and to reduce the dropţoʯ 
wait time, we are moving the event to a more central 
and accessible location, the Rose City Nazarene 
Church, across the street from Safeway at 7016 NE 
Sandy Blvd. 

WHEN  Saturday, May 16, 9 a.m. to 3 p.m.

WHERE  Rose City Nazarene Church parking lot 

FEES Ű5 per car load; Ű10 per pickup/SUV load;  
Ű15 per trailer load; Ű25 per truck and trailer load

WE WILL ACCEpt

Å	 Bulky waste Ũfurniture, mattresses, etc.ũ
Å	 Yard debris and wood waste
Å	 Appliances and scrap metal
Å	 Tires ŨŰ3 with rims, Ű2 without rimsũ
Å	 Reusable household items for our ñYou Price Itò 

area Ũleftovers will be donatedũ
•	 Reusable building supplies 

WE WILL NOt ACCEpt

Å	 Hazardous wastes or explosives Ũincluding paints, 
þuorescent lightbulbs, batteriesũ Call Ũ503ũ 234ţ
3000 for information on disposing these items.

Å	 Rocks, ashes, sod or concrete
Å	 Commercial landscaping or construction debris
Å	 Electronic waste such as TVs, computer monitors, 

CPUs, VCRs
Å	 Plastics or cardboard Ũplease recycle curbside!ũ

CONtINUED ON pAGE 3
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GET INVOLVED!
If you have been looking for a way to get involved in our neighborhood, but donôt have a lot of 
time to commit, this may be the event for you! Call David at (503) 449-8725, or email him at 
rosewaycleanup@gmail.com to ýnd a way to be a part of this annual event. 

DENISE GORRELL
One of Portland’s finest attorneys.

Business litigation Hospitality law
Real property law 

KELL ALTERMAN& RUNSTEIN LLP
Attorneys

Eight decades of progressive thinking.

Portland & Hillsboro, OR   503.222.3531   dgorrell@kelrun.com

POSITION                                   

Volunteer Coordinator    
Sponsorship Coordinator
Business Sponsors
Set Up Crew
Publicity & Signţmaking
Neighbor Assistant
Hospitality
Greeter
Traʵc Monitor
Metal sorters
Unloader/Sorter
Clean Up

WHAT THEY DO

Recruits volunteers and assigns cleanup jobs
Solicits donations of money, goods and services
Contribute food and beverages to hardţworking volunteers 
Sets up volunteer area, works with You Price It Coordinator
Creates and distributes þiers, signs for the day of the event 
Organizing a pickţup for elderly or disabled residents on cleanţup day
Picks up refreshments for volunteers
Checks in customers, collects fees, load assessment
Assists customers and haulers in entering and exiting the event
Local youth groups to sort the metal for proýt
Help customers with their loads Ũand get dirty!ũ
Ensure that the event area is cleaner than before

CONtINUED FROM pAGE 2

Come celebrate our community at Madison High 
School! Free food from around the world, wonderful 
cultural performances, and at least ten diʯerent 
community organizations will be  showcasing their 
upcoming events and programs in detail. This is a 
great time to hang out with neighbors you already 
know, or meet some that you donôt know. The entire 

event is FREE and open to ALL. April 30th 6pm-
8pm Madison High School. For more information 
contact Anna Gennari Ũ503ũ 916ţ5338. Please show up 
at the next Roseway Neighborhood General meeting 
ŨApril 14 at 7pm at Grace Lutheran on Fremontũ to 
meet the organizer and get further information about 
the SUN program and other upcoming events.

Madison High Community Outreach  
by Anna Gennari – Community Engagement Specialist at Madison High School

ECONOMY GETTING to YOU
and YOUR BUSINESS?  

I can help straighten out your ýnances,  
marketing and operations.  

20+ years experience helping businesses like yours.  

Call David at 503ţ284ţ0525
LETôS TALK
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As Oregon celebrates its 150th birthday this year, I 
thought it would be fun to look back at the Oregon 
Centennial Celebration in 1959. 

Unfortunately, as far as I know, there were no celebrations 
particular to our neighborhood, but there certainly 
was a lot going on around the state. The theme of the 
Centennial was ñFrontier of the Future.ò An oʵcial 
Centennial emblem reþected that theme and was on 
special coins and most of the souvenir ware. A wagon 
train carrying special mail left Independence, MO in 
April and arrived in Oregon in August. 

Every town had its own celebration, but the largest and 
most lavish was the Oregon Centennial Exposition and 

International Trade Fair held for 100 days from June 
10th to Sept 17th at what is now the Expo Center in 
North Portland. It was the largest fair in the west since 
the 1939 Golden Gate Exposition in San Francisco. The 
big Paul Bunyan statue built for the Centennial and 
sponsored by the Kenton Neighborhood Association 
still stands and was recently added to the National 
Register of Historic Places. 

My personal Centennial memory is of the Statehood 
Banquet held on the evening of February 14, 1959 
in the lobby of the US Bank in downtown Portland. 
I was working for US Bank then and was selected, 
along with other young women employees, to be a 
ñhat check girlò at that event. It was a huge aʯair with 
Governor Mark Hatýeld introducing the principal 
speaker, Vice President Richard M. Nixon. Certainly 
a memorable evening! 

 Perhaps because of that experience, I began collecting 
Oregon Centennial Souvenirs in 1979 and have now 
amassed quite a collection. And unbelievably, Iôm still 
ýnding ones I donôt have, but the prices are certainly 
diʯerent than when I ýrst started collecting! Although 
many are the usual souvenir ware, Vilettaôs Art Studio 
in Roseburg made beautiful china and Johnson Bros. 
made plates expressly for Meier and Frank. 

Although I say Iôm no longer collecting, somehow a 
piece I havenôt seen shows upťand, well, you know the 
rest of the story.

Looking Back at the Oregon Centennial Celebration 
by Bonnie LaDoe – Neighborhood Historian

The author with her collection




